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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

The NSW Government is committed to delivering high potential and gifted education (HPGE) in 
every school by investing an additional $50 million into the HPGE Partner School program. This is in 
addition to $50 million investment in the 2024/25 NSW Budget which has already started to benefit 
13 high schools across the state.  

Under the program, Forbes High School will receive facility upgrades to accommodate increased 
enrolments, broaden educational opportunities and facilitate the delivery of tailored HPGE course 
offerings.  

Project overview 

The upgrades will include: 

 

school entrance and facade 

 

library facilities 

 

fitness centre facilities 

 

hall facilities 

 

toilet block 

 

administration facilities 

Planning and design work will be undertaken throughout the year. 

More information 

We will keep the community updated and provide more information as it becomes available. 

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact the NSW Department of Education 
during business hours on the contact details below.   
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